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It is my understanding that there is currently a proposal looking into shutting down hundreds of acres to OHV usage in the area of
the Jean Dry Lake area of Nevada for the purpose of solar energy. This is one of the last few areas that has been available to off road
enthusiasts. While I agree new forms of energy are needed, the continuing loss of public lands is appalling. If this land is taken,

the BLM needs to open new trail areas in the Las Vegas area for offroad use with the same vigor that they have closed off public
use areas.



